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Cudworth Ward Alliance
Meeting Notes

Meeting Title: Cudworth Ward Alliance
Date and time: Monday 20th May 2019 at 10.30am.
Location: Bow Street Offices. Cudworth

Attendees: Apologies:
Councillor Joe Hayward. (Chair)
Councillor Charlie Wraith.  (vice chair) 
Janet Robinson
John Hayhoe
Joan Jones
Mick White
Jenni Baker
Pam Kershaw 

In attendance: 
David Gill – Community Development Officer.

Councillor S. Houghton.
Tina Heaton
Florence Whittlestone

          

Action /

Decision

Action Lead

1.

2.

3.

Declarations of interest:

There were no declarations of interest.

Notes of the previous meeting: Monday 20th May 2019

Councillor Wraith informed members there are still problems with 
youths in the park. A youth has been riding through the park on a 
monkey bike. Damage has been done at the M.U.G.A area again with 
youths burning bins. Damage has been done to the bushes near the 
park bungalow and damage has been done to the cabin in the Peace 
Garden.

Councillor Hayward informed members he has booked South Yorkshire 
Military Band for 2020 Brass in the park

Potential Projects:

Volunteers are to pack the fruit on Friday 8th March 10.30am at Bow 
Street Offices.

Academic Achievement Awards:

The trophies have been ordered. The Mayor is booked, and the buffet 
is booked. We have received the names of the award-winning children 
from two of the schools and are now waiting for the names from 
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Churchfield school.

David is to contact the three primary schools about collecting the 
children’s work from the schools for the “Out Town, our roots” project  
to be taken to the Town Hall and put on display before the Academic 
Achievement Awards evening.

Another invitation to be sent to Mr Bean at Churchfield School.

The Environment:

The Spring clean-up was successful.

Yorkshire in Bloom.

The hanging baskets have been ordered.

Flower tubs outside the shops. A steering group meeting has been 
arranged for Friday 24th May 2019 at 1pm.

David is to contact the Co-op about the summer bedding plants for 
planting at the Co-op car park wall area.

Councillor Hayward informed members the old public toilet area is to 
be paved and needs doing before Yorkshire in Bloom.

Tubs of flowers were suggested for the old public toilet area

Increased opportunities for achievement for local residents:

Academic Achievement Awards.

Lamppost Banners.

Christmas lights.

Friday 24th May was agreed for a meeting about the nominees for 
the Lamppost banners

Youth Provision:

Exodous are to do some summer holiday activities. It was agreed for 
them to take place in Cudworth Park, Darfield Road playing field and 
Royston Road.

There is to be an event at the Dorothy Hyman Stadium.  David is 

to check when the event is so the dates with Exodous do not clash.

Health and wellbeing:

Chair aerobics is doing well. The number of participants is increasing.

Christmas panto.

Memorial Bench event on Saturday 15th June 2019 at 11.30am. at 
the Peace Garden in Cudworth park. Councillor Hayward said the 

David Gill
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4.

5.

event will be by invitation only. And asked members if they would 
consider paying £200 for a band to attend the event. Members agreed 
to earmark the £200 for a band.

Jenni suggested a funding application for the Barnsley Blind Assoc. at 
the Ward Alliance meeting on the 4th March 2019. At the same meeting 
on the 4th March 2019 Mick White suggested speaking to other Ward 
Alliances to ask if they could help with any funding for Barnsley Blind 
Assoc.

Jenni is still waiting for a funding application from the Blind Assoc. to 
bring to the Ward Alliance. It was suggested that Jenni contact them 
again as soon as possible, as there is not much funding left for this 
year.

Finance:

David circulated the finance figures.  

Committed spend £10,911

Ear marked £7,596

Total allocation remaining £1,493

The total allocation remaining may be less after this meeting today 
when the funding applications have been reviewed.

Councillor Wraith stated not enough credit is given to B.M.B.C / Ward 
Alliance when it comes to funding and helping with events. Peoples 
perception is the Council don’t do anything he said.

The Council help fund:

Tea in the park,

The local businesses Christmas Fair in the Co-op car park.

The Christmas lights and the Christmas tree switch on event.

Christmas panto.

Hanging baskets

Flower beds in the park.

Brass Bands in the park.

Events with the 3 primary schools in Cudworth.

Numerous other local groups.

Funding applications.

Barnsley Pals Colours project:   members agreed to fund £500

Cudworth Businesses Christmas Fair:  members agreed to fund £500

Memorial Bench event Band   members agreed to earmark £200
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6.

7.

8.

9.

Barnsley Blind Assoc:  members agreed to earmark £500

 The total allocation remaining is £297

MAMA Music and Arts funding application was deferred until 2020

Correspondence:

There was no correspondence.

Compliments and Complaints.

Complaints received about the ongoing problem of damage in the park.

Any other business:

Councillor Hayward congratulated Councillor Wraith on winning the 
local election on the 2nd May 2019.

Mick White stated he has been approached by one of the local shop 
keepers about work on their shop. Councillors Hayward and Wraith 
informed Mick that shutters will come under the Principle Towns 
project.

Councillor Hayward thanked everyone for attending and for their 
contribution to the meeting.

Date and time of the next meeting.

 Monday 17th June 2019 10.30am at Bow Street Offices
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Future meeting dates:

Monday 15th July 2019

Monday 9th September 2019

Monday 14th October 2019

Monday 18th November 2019

Monday 16th December 2019

Monday 20th January 2020

Monday 2nd March 2020


